
Cherry, Brian K 

7/8/2010 5:01:18 PM 

(as2@cpuc.ca.gov) (as2@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Letter to Matt Handel, NextEra: NextEra's Abandonment of Wet Cooling 

Technology for the Genesis Solar Project
FYI. Not sure if Meredith shared this with you or not.

---- Original Message——
From: [Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, My 07,2010 5:03 PM
To: Knpa Pov M~ Wan Fong: Allen. Meredith: Willacy, Tanya (LAW); Miram, Richard; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Letter to Matt Handel, NextEra: NextEra's Abandonment of Wet Cooling Technology for the Genesis 
Solar Project

Redacted

Fong
Brian
Meredith
Tanya
Rich

Attached for your information is a letter sent out to Mr. Matt Handel, NextEra, from Roy Kuga.

Thank you,
Redacted
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